
Renewal of employment contracts for EMS interns 

The PSA raised concerns with Gauteng EMS that the employment contracts for interns expire on 31 

March 2025. This could lead to a disastrous staff shortage, which may hamper service delivery. Through 

engagement between the PSA and EMS management, it was resolved that the contracts for interns will 

be renewed for 01 April 2025. The interns will be asked to sign new contracts in due course. 

 

The interns who are not members of the PSA are advised to join the PSA to ensure that their rights are 

protected and their interests are promoted.  
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